## Working Together to Build Great Futures

## Notice of Public Meeting #2 Woolwich & Wellesley Townships Elementary Schools Pupil Accommodation Review Wednesday April 4, 2012 7:30 – 9:00 P.M.

## Elmira District Secondary School Gymnasium 4 University Ave., Elmira, ON

The public is welcome to attend the second Waterloo Region District School Board (WRDSB) Public Meeting regarding the Woolwich & Wellesley Townships Elementary Schools Pupil Accommodation Review (Review) on Wednesday, April 4, 2012 beginning at 7:30 pm at Elmira District Secondary School.

The Review involves **Floradale, Linwood, St. Jacobs and Three Bridges Public Schools**, and is led by an Accommodation Review Committee (ARC) with membership from each school community, the broader community, the Townships of Woolwich and Wellesley and the WRDSB.

Board staff will make a brief presentation describing the ARC's work to this

Board staff will make a brief presentation describing the ARC's work to this point, including the accommodation review objectives, school information profiles, and preliminary student accommodation options. Following the presentation, there will be an opportunity to ask questions. No decisions have been made, this meeting is intended to inform and seek feedback on the progress and discussions of the ARC.

The outcomes of any Accommodation Review may include: school closure/consolidation, school construction, boundary changes and/or program or grade changes.

This is the second of a minimum of four (4) public meetings that will take place throughout the Review.

More information on the Accommodation Review, including agendas and minutes of the ARC can be obtained digitally by visiting **www.wrdsb.ca** and searching "Woolwich/Wellesley Review", in hard copy at each of the review area schools, or by contacting the Board's Planning Department at 519-570-0003 ext. 4419.











Learning • Caring • Connecting

Catherine Fife
Chairperson of the Board

**Linda Fabi**Director of Education